
 

Press Release 

IIT Bhubaneswar organises Hindi workshop 

Bhubaneswar, 22nd September 2024: The Official Language Unit of the Indian 

Institute of Technology (IIT) Bhubaneswar organized a Hindi workshop for all the staff 

and faculty members of the Institute on 20th September 2024. Dr. Rajeev Rawat, 

Senior Hindi Officer, IIT Kharagpur graced the workshop as the chief guest and shared 

his experiences and knowledge. 

Gracing the event, Shri Bamadev Acharya, Registrar of the Institute expressed his 

best wishes for the success of the workshop. 

The workshop was inaugurated by Dr. Chetan, Professor-in-charge of the Official 

Language Unit, who welcomed all the participants. Faculty and staff members actively 

participated in this programme. Dr. Sambhunath Sahu, Assistant Librarian proposed a 

vote of thanks. The workshop was coordinated by Mr. Hemant Kumar Yadav, Hindi 

translator. 

This workshop was organized with an objective to promote the use of Hindi language 

and increasing awareness about the official language among the employees of the 

Institute. 
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